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TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION 

REPORT NO. 
 
 

MEETING DATE: July 6, 2011 
 

SUBJECT:  TORONTO COACH TERMINAL - PROPERTY 
 

ACTION ITEM 

 
REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: 
 
This report is about a proposed or pending acquisition or disposition of land for municipal 
or local board purposes. 
  
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Commission:  
  
1. Adopt the recommendation contained in the attached confidential attachment; 
  
2. Authorize the release of information in the confidential attachment following 

completion of any activities forming the subject of the report.   
 
 

FUNDING 
 
This report has no funding impact. 
 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
Toronto’s intercity bus terminal has operated from Bay and Dundas Streets since its original 
opening in 1931. Since the mid-1970’s, there have been numerous planning studies 
conducted regarding the preferred location of the bus terminal from the private carriers’, the 
City of Toronto’s and Metrolinx’s perspectives. 
 
 

DISCUSSION 
 
Options for the future of GO Transit’s bus operations at Union Station that include the 
presence of the intercity bus companies are presently under study. 
 
 

JUSTIFICATION 
 
TTC is participating with Metrolinx to determine the location and feasibility of a new 
permanent intercity bus terminal. 
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